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March 25, 1968 

Leonidas H. Berry, M.D. 
412 East 47th Street 
Chicago, Illinois 60653 

Dear Dr. Berry: 

Dr. George Silver has asked me to write you on behalf of the Group 
Practice Program of the Division of Medical Care Administration, U.S. 
PuElic Health Service. 

We wish to invite you to consult with us at regular intervals concerning 
those problems which lie within your specific competence. As a past­
president of the National Medical Association your help as a citizen 
consultant will be most useful to the Public Health Service in our 
continuing relationship with the National Medical Association Foundation 
in its expanding educational and health delivery programs. 

As you know, the National Medical Association Foundation program is 
moving forward with unprecedented speed, opening new avenues of oppor­
tunity but also requiring special care to prevent any missteps. 

Our current budgetary capabilities are quite limited. We will be 
able to provide you with transportation and per-diem allowance, plus 
our sincere thanks. 

Please let me hear from you on this matter as soon as possible. 

Milton L. Banko££, M.D. 
Chief, Group Practice 
Division of Medical Care 


